
Dear LIRC Members and Guests: 

 

The Louisville Indoor Racquet Club is gradually starting to open up!!  

We are adhering to the guidelines set up by the government officials and we appreciate 

your support.  We have considered numerous factors in reopening and are keeping the 

safety of our members and staff as our top priority.  We ask everyone to be vigilant and 

adhere to the social distancing policies for public gatherings.  We are also asking that 

you maintain the 6' social distance guideline at all times.  PLEASE DO NOT COME TO 

THE CLUB IF YOU ARE SICK. 

 

We are reopening the club in stages: 

Starting on Tuesday May 26th, we will have all outdoor courts open for doubles and 

singles play, plus pro lessons, both privates and clinics. There will be a staff working the 

phones for payments and drop off and pick up of racquets to be restrung, sale of balls 

and grips, from 10 am-6pm, but the main building will still be closed May 26- May 

31st.  There will be no bathrooms, no water, no chairs, no towels available on the 

outside tennis courts. 

Starting on Monday June 1st, the whole club will be open inside and outside.  We 

have several leagues and practices starting this first week, so we will have all doors 

open so that people don't have to congregate in the lobby.  If you are getting direct 

billed, please go right to your assigned courts. The pro shop will be open for shopping 

but all sales will be final sale at this time.  The bathrooms will be open but the showers 

will still be closed.  There still will be no water on court, no chairs, no towels, no 

babysitting, no loaner racquets, no demo racquets, and no hanging out in the lobby. All 

league schedules will be emailed to your league coordinators so that you can have the 

schedule on your phone. We would really appreciate it if you would only enter the 

building right before you have to go onto the court.  At this time the pros are offering 

clinics and privates but no Fast Feeds at this time. 

 

Players should start bringing their own hand sanitizer, their own water, and their own 

chair (if they wish).  We will no longer have a lost and found.  Everything that is left will 

be thrown away every day.   

Please be aware of many other signs and protocols around the Club in a continuing 

effort to keep everyone safe and enjoying the facility. Also please be respectful of others 

and maintain social distancing.  We thank everyone for the continued support and 

enduring some of these inconveniences until we get through this challenging time.   

 

We are looking forward to seeing everyone again.  Thanks for your patience. 

The Staff and Owners of LIRC 


